
                                                                      

Tiger Talk May 21, 2014 

Gobles Elementary School Newsletter 
 
  
                         

 
 

 

 
 

 

Elementary Events 

Calendar 
 

 

Monday, May 26 

No School 

Memorial Day 

 

Friday, May 30 

1
st
 Grade Field Trip 

 

Tuesday, June 3 

5
th
 Grade Field Trip 

 

Thursday, June 5 

Student of the Month Assembly 

2:00 p.m. 

 

Friday, June 6 

4
th
 Grade Field Trip 

 

Monday, June 9,  

 2
nd

 & 3
rd

 Grade 

Awards Ceremony 9:00 a.m. 

Elementary Gym 

 

4th & 5th Grade 

Awards Ceremony 2:00 p.m. 

Elementary Gym 

 

Tuesday, June 10 

2
nd

 Grade Field Trip 

 

Wednesday, June 11 

5
th
 grade to Little League Fields 

 

Thursday, June 12 

9:00 a.m. Kindergarten 

Graduation  

M.S. Gymatorium 

 

11:25 a.m. Dismissal 

Last Day of School 

Have a Great Summer! 

 

 

 

 

To Report an Absence 

Call the Attendance 

Line at 

628-6043 

Transportation 

628-5614 

Elementary School 

Hours 

8:00 a.m. - 3:15 p.m. 

 

Check us out on the 

internet at 

www.gobles.org 
 ELEMENTARY 

BOOK FAIR 

 
The Elementary Library, along 

with Scholastic Books, will be 

sponsoring an end-of-the-year 

book fair. This is NOT a fund- 

raiser….This is a buy one, get 

one free book sale! For every 

book your child buys, he will 

receive a book free. We can’t 

think of a better way to put 

books into your child’s hands 

for some summer reading fun. 
 
The Book Fair will take place 

in the Elementary Library on 

Monday, June 9, through 

Thursday, June 12 during 

regular school hours. Please 

feel free to stop in and shop 

along with your child or on 

your own, to take advantage of 

this great opportunity!  

Hope to see you all there. 

 

Entering the Building on 

School Days 

 
For the safety and security of 

students, the following door schedule 

will be used: 

Exterior Door at Main Office 
Open 7:30 – 12:00 

Locked 12:00 – 1:00 

Open 1:00 – 4:00 

 

Student Services Office  
(Center of Building) 

Open 7:30 – 8:05  

Locked 8:05 – 12:00 

Open 12:00 – 1:00 

Locked 1:00 – 2:55 

Locked 3:25 

When entering the building, please 

use these doors and check into the 

nearest office. 

Thank you to the 

Gobles 

Community for 

your support in 

passing the May 6 

Bond Proposal 

request! 



  

           

               

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April Students of the Month 

 
 

Pictured from left to right:  

Maecy Bills, Sasha Doll, Katie Gasper, Destiny Woodard, Ella 

Ringel and Raegan Hiestand 

Congratulations! Keep up the good work. 

 

 

Please join us in recognizing 

achievements by our students. 

 

On Monday, June 9 at 9:00 a.m. the 2nd 

& 3rd grade students will be presented 

with awards in the Elementary Gym. 

 

Starting at 2:00 p.m., the 4th & 5th 

graders will have an awards ceremony 

also in the Elementary Gym. 

 

Awards for Honor roll, President’s 

Excellence and Achievement, Perfect 

Attendance, Citizenship and other 

awards will be handed out. Not all 

students will receive an award. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5
th

 Grade Poets  

 
Congratulations to these 5

th
 grade 

students whose poetry selections 
were chosen to be published in a 

poetry anthology called  
 

A Celebration of Poets 
 

Ethan Carlson, Rebekah Dekker, 
Gabe Greiling, Delani Grauman, 

Mickey Kohlert, Josh Lopez, Devin 
Wilkins, Connor Tyrrell, Patience 

Wahmhoff, Jordan Quinones, 
Korrin Lovett, Abby Sandahl and 

Keaghan Kelly. 
 

We are proud of our 
students! 

 
Thousands of students from all over 

the U.S. submitted poems for the 
anthology.  Only a small percentage  
were invited to be published. Being 
published represents a lot of talent, 
hard work and dedication from the 

students and support from their 
teacher, Mrs. Boes 

. 
A copy of the poetry book will be 
located in the elementary library. 

 

 

  

 
Happy Retirement  

Mrs. Rebenstorf and Mrs. Stanton 

 

Mrs. Rebenstorf has worked at Gobles Elementary 

for 21 years.  She started on the playground 

working 2 years as a recess aide before moving 

to the classroom. Ellen worked in special 

education for 19 years.  She plans on spending 

more time with her grandchildren, gardening, 

quilting, and taking care of her parents.  

 

Mrs. Stanton started working as a 

paraprofessional in 1998 in Mrs. Rebenstorf’s 

room.  She moved to the Title 1 reading room in 

2006.  Diane plans on catching up on some long-

awaited hobbies and looks forward to spending 

time with family and grandchildren. 

 
Please join us on Thursday, June 12 from 12:00–

1:00 in the Elementary Art Room to wish  

Mrs. Rebenstorf & Mrs. Stanton  

the best on their new adventure! 


